This 'n' That

Date	Service (11 a.m.)	Forum (9:45 – 10:30a.m.)
January 25	*"When You Were Me and I Was You — Dismantling Gender Stereotypes" Presenters: February Sky (Phil Cooper & Susan Urban) Following the Servic: Congregational Meeting	"Cultural Literacy for Religion: Everything the Well-Educated Person Should Know" (video).

7 Principles of Unitarian Universalism Affirm & Promote: The inherent worth and dignity of every person; Justice, equity and compassion in human relations: Acceptance of one another and encouragement to spiritual growth in our congregations; A free and responsible search for truth and meaning; The right of conscience and the use of the democratic process within our congregations

and in society at large;
The goal of world
community with peace,
liberty, and justice for all;

Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of which we are a part.

Check us out on the web

mqtuu.org

or



TONIGHT @ The Meeting House:

6pm: MqtUU Board Meeting in the RE Room 7pm: Upper Yoopers Barbershop Chorus in the Sanctuary



The Men's Group is convening at the Meeting House Saturday, January 24 @ 10am





February Sky Concert

Saturday, January 24th @ 7PM at Falling Rock Cafe & Bookstore 104 E. Munising Ave., Munising, MI

Suggested cover charge: \$5 Adults; \$1 Child; \$20 Family. Information at 906/387-3008 or ndwyer@fallingrockcafe.com, www.fallingrockcafe.com.

Then on Sunday, January 25...

*"When You Were Me and I Was You –
Dismantling Gender Stereotypes"
Presenters: February Sky
(Phil Cooper & Susan Urban)
Unitarian Universalism supports the right of

LGBT folks to be who they are. But we also



need to be mindful of female or male heterosexuals whose tastes, talents, or behaviors do not fit the outline of what is considered appropriate for their gender. This service will encourage compassion, sensitivity and support for these individuals (and, yes, Phil and Susan are two of them).

~*~

Following this Sunday's Service:
Congregation Meeting
Sunday, January 25

Please stay to get informed and vote on current issues.

Fiscal Year End Pledge Balances as well as Calendar year end totals will be sent out the first of next week, January 26th. FY 2014-15 Pledge Balances and Year End Tax Statements Thank you for your ongoing support! dedicated to fighting hate and bigotry January 2015 and to seeking justice for the most SPLC vulnerable members of our "Share the Plate" **Southern Poverty** society. Using litigation, education, and other forms of advocacy, the Center **Law Center** works toward the day when the ideals of www.splcenter.org equal justice and equal opportunity will be a reality. Sarah Redmond, President Chris Wagner, Vice President Teri Rockwood, Secretary Meet your MqtUU Mary Maki, Trustee Tim VanderVeen, Trustee Representatives gg gordon, Treasurer Heidi Gould, Administrative Assistant Lisa McKenzie, Religious Exploration Coordinator We all need it once in a while...If you or a fellow MgtUU member Tender is in need of TLC, chicken soup, a ride to Sunday Service or an appointment, or other caring needs...PLEASE REACH OUT Loving whether in person, phone call or email! The TLC Team has a new Care email just for this use! mqtuucare@gmail.com Hey, if you know someone who is not coming to the Meeting EVERYONE House cuz they need a ride, please call the Meeting House at (906) 249-9450 and we will help! If you regularly attend MqtUU and are willing and available to give a ride to a neighbor please call and we will add you to the rideshare list. THANK YOU! Margtran Door-to-Door Service is available to schedule rides from anywhere in Marquette to our Meeting House! Please call 225-1112 or Check out margtran.com "It ain't easy being If you have any of the following items that are used up or which you no longer need or want, please bring them to the meetinghouse and place them into the PlanetGreen recycling bins in the entryway. We send these green... items off for responsible recycling and the congregation receives money in return. So, help out the planet and the congregation by letting us recycle these items for you: But we do try to make it easier for Inkjet Cartridges Cell Phones/Pagers & Accessories **GPS & Radar Detectors** Mobile Hot Spots Calculators eBook Readers iPods/MP3 Players Digital/Video Cameras PDAs iPads/Tablets Video Game Consoles & Handhelds you. Video Games & Accessories MqtUU also collects Tadych's Econo slips to help funds for our congregation as well. Please collect your receipts and drop them in the box marked "Econo slips" in the entry way of the meeting house.

THANK YOU!!

Phil Cooper & Susan Urban



February Sky

Saturday, January 24, 2015 - 7 p.m.

Falling Rock Café & Bookstore

104 East Munising Ave, Munising, MI

(906) 387-3008 or ndwyer@fallingrockcafe.com Suggested cover charge: \$5 Adults; \$1 Child; \$20 Family

February Sky is traditional singer and Celtic guitarist Phil Cooper with songwriter and singer Susan Urban. Phil sings and plays his own arrangements of traditional songs and tunes on six string guitar and cittern, and he also interprets a number of carefully chosen songs from the best of modern Folk song writers, as well as backing Susan up on her songs. Susan Urban is a writer of story songs and humorous "slice of life" songs. She accompanies her songs, plus Phil's songs and tunes, on six and 12-string guitar, six string banjo, mountain dulcimer, and hand percussion instruments.

"Now Phil and Susan are a duo - February Sky - and the combination of Phil's incredible repertoire of very traditional song and tune and Susan's singer-songwriter orientation and addition of her skill with other instruments have been blended into something very different than what either had done before. Same songs, or tunes from previous repertoires... but whole different flavor. Each time I see them, what they do gets tighter, deeper, more distinctive. 'Course it helps that both are thoughtful, generous people who like each other lots." --Joanne Laessig, Folknet, Cleveland, OH

Traditional, Modern and Original Folk & Celtic Music with Guitar, Cittern, Mountain Dulcimer, Banjo & Percussion www/februarysky.com



Regional Assembly will be held APRIL 17 -19 at the Marriott Hotel in Naperville, Illinois (near Chicago). KEYNOTE SPEAKERS: The Reverend Rosemary Bray McNatt is the new president at Starr King School for the Ministry in Berkeley, and The Reverend Dr. Marlin Lavanhar is Senior Minister at All Souls Unitarian Church in Tulsa. Regional Assembly workshop tracks will include: Stewardship, Multicultural/Inclusion, Social Justice, Deepening UU, Worship, and New Era. We'll have two sessions for workshops on Saturday afternoon. Mark your calendar now and plan to attend!

Guest rooms are available at a special group rate of \$89 per night. This rate is good till April 1. To reserve a room for Friday and Saturday with the discounted rate: <u>BOOK YOUR ROOM ONLINE</u> or reserve a room by phone: Call 1-800-514-4684 and use code **Unitarian Universalist** for the group rate. If you are reserving a room for earlier in the week, you will need to call to get the discounted rate.